
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 Dear Client:  
 

The decision to file for bankruptcy is not an easy one. I understand that usually 
bankruptcy is the last resort for those suffering financial hardship. The forms 

included in the resource section of our website will make it easier for the attorney to 
understand what is happening in your situation and how best to advise you.  

Though it may be difficult to answer the personal questions, your attorney needs 
your answers to complete the bankruptcy documents and to properly advise you of 
your rights and responsibilities. You must disclose any and all debts that you have 

because if they are not listed, they will not be discharged in the bankruptcy. As with 
all communications between you and your attorney, the information you supply is 

ABSOLUTELY CONFIDENTIAL. Never keep information from your attorney 
because you are afraid or embarrassed. To properly advise you, your attorney must 

have ALL the facts.  
 
I understand you may have questions about completing the forms, but please try to 

answer the questions as completely as possible. I will be able to answer any questions 
during our first meeting. In addition, at our first meeting please bring with you the 

following documents: Completed Bankruptcy Questionnaire, Completed Household 
Goods Inventory, Pay Stubs for last 6 months, Tax Returns for last three years and 

anything else you have in your possession that may be helpful in answering the 
questions in the forms. I look forward to meeting with you to discuss this matter.  
 

Sincerely yours,  
 

Angelica W. McClure  
Attorney at Law 


